
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:           Tiverton            Term: Term 4  2022-2023              Topic: Machines 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

 

Tiverton Class have been looking at 

reading for comprehension Finding out 

about George Stephenson, Henry Ford 

and the Wright brothers. We have linked 

this with our writing and been producing 

fact files about these famous inventors.  

 

In maths we have continued looking at 

number and focused on measures this 

term including telling the time, measuring 

length, weight and capacity. The class 

have had opportunities to apply the skills 

learnt by measuring various objects in 

and out of the classroom.  

 

We were extremely lucky to have our 

printing art work show cased at City Arts 

Hub in Newbury town centre over a 

weekend. The students thoroughly 

enjoyed seeing their work on display.  

 

During DT and problem solving sessions 

the class have been planning and 

making balloon buggies. This took a lot of 

perseverance, problem solving and 

evaluating. Jake was extremely proud 

when he got his balloon buggy to travel 

the length of the class.  

 

The class has also been lucky in having 

the chance to have a workshop with 

Maddy from the train station who told 

them all about trains and how to be safe 

whilst travelling. The class was very 

excited in having the opportunity to 

travel by train to Reading station. When 

at reading station they had the 

opportunity look around the station. 

Some of the class were brave enough to 

travel the large escalators!  

 

The class thoroughly enjoyed the try a 

bike session! Lots of big smiles, whilst trying 

out some unusual bikes.  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  31st March 

First day back: 17th April  

 

 


